
 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 

Niagara-on-the-Lake Fire & Emergency 
Services Seeking Volunteer Public 
Educators 
 
For Immediate Release                August 2, 2024 

The Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake Fire & Emergency Services Department is excited to 
announce the launch of a new volunteer initiative aimed at enhancing fire safety 
education in the community. 
 
The Fire Department’s Public Education Team is now accepting applications for 
dedicated volunteers to join the Town’s efforts in promoting fire safety awareness and 
prevention. 
 
From now until August 31, the Town is looking to recruit multiple enthusiastic individuals 
aged 18 and above who will play a crucial role in educating the public on fire safety 
measures and emergency preparedness. This opportunity is open to everyone, 
regardless of their residence, with a preference for candidates with an educational 
background. 
 
Highlights of the role include, but are not limited to:  

• Support Fire and Life Safety Education Programs by delivering training and 
programming to the community. 

• Teach diverse audiences about fire prevention, emergency preparedness, and 
proper use of safety equipment like Smoke and Carbon Monoxide Alarms. 

• Ideal candidates have teaching or training experience, are skilled in various 
instructional methods, and are knowledgeable about Ontario Fire Code 
regulations. 

• Effective communication skills, including public speaking, are essential. 

• Educate all age groups, from children to seniors, on safety topics. 

• Flexible availability is required to participate in public education events during 
weekdays, evenings, weekends, and holidays. 

For details about the volunteer position and to apply, please visit 
https://www.notl.com/apply-job.  

https://www.notl.com/apply-job


 

 

 
Quotes: 
"Volunteering with the Fire Public Education Team is not only a chance to give back but 
also an opportunity to gain valuable experience in public education and safety. On 
behalf of Council, we encourage anyone with an interest in community service to apply 
and join us in making a difference." – Lord Mayor Gary Zalepa 
 
"The Fire Public Education Team is a critical component of our efforts to enhance public 
safety in Niagara-on-the-Lake. We are committed to supporting our volunteers with the 
necessary resources and training to succeed in this important role.” – CAO Bruce 
Zvaniga 
 
"Joining our Fire Public Education Team is a fantastic opportunity for those passionate 
about community safety. Our volunteers will be at the forefront of fire safety in our 
community, and their commitment will play a crucial role in ensuring our residents are 
knowledgeable and ready for emergencies." – Fire Chief Jay Plato 
 
For immediate alerts, follow the Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake on Facebook, Twitter, 
and Instagram. 
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